
     Session Daily     
Jul 11, 2023

The information provided is potentially subject to correction or revision. The official record of legislative
action is published in the Senate and House Journals. For assistance with Session Daily, contact the Legislative

Information Office at 515-281-5129.

Voted out of Senate
Files Title Sponsor

HF 732   History

A bill for an act prohibiting and
requiring certain actions relating to
abortion involving the detection of a
fetal heartbeat, and including effective
date provisions. (Formerly HSB 255.)

HEALTH AND HUMAN
SERVICES

Voted out of House
Files Title Sponsor

HF 732   History

A bill for an act prohibiting and
requiring certain actions relating to
abortion involving the detection of a
fetal heartbeat, and including effective
date provisions. (Formerly HSB 255.)

HEALTH AND HUMAN
SERVICES

HCR 10   History
A concurrent resolution to provide for
the business of the first extraordinary
session of the 2023 legislative session.

WINDSCHITL

Voted out of Senate Committee
Files Title Sponsor

SSB 1223   History

A bill for an act prohibiting and
requiring certain actions relating to
abortion involving the detection of a
fetal heartbeat, and including effective
date provisions.(See SF 579.)

Voted out of House Committee
Files Title Sponsor

HSB 255   History

A bill for an act prohibiting and
requiring certain actions relating to
abortion involving the detection of a
fetal heartbeat, and including effective
date provisions.(See HF 732.)

Withdrawn
Files Title Sponsor

SF 579   History

A bill for an act prohibiting and
requiring certain actions relating to
abortion involving the detection of a
fetal heartbeat, and including effective
date provisions.(Formerly SSB 1223.)

STATE GOVERNMENT

Passed on File
No Bills Passed on File on this date
Sent to Governor
No Bills Sent to Governor on this date
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Vetoed by Governor
No Bills Vetoed by Governor on this date
Signed by Governor
No Bills Signed by Governor on this date


